

Date 2014-2015

Dear Friends of Let's Give Them a Shot

Coach Derek Locklear created the Let's Give Them a Shot (LGTS) program in 2004 to offer organized sports instruction to kids in at-risk areas in Los Angeles. LGTS is focused on teaching underprivileged children fundamental sports instruction as a means to positively influence their life. We are only able to facilitate this program through the generous donations of our supporters. Let's give them a shot by strengthening and nurturing young minds and bodies.

Thank you for your recent donation for the Let's Give Them a Shot program. Your donation will help us bring youth sports programs to schools and communities that would otherwise not be able to afford these much-needed programs. Through your support, we are confident that together we can make a positive impact assisting this population.

Sincerely,

Coach Derek Locklear LGTS President

\$0.00 value of donated item

Tax ID Number is: 26-3302201







